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Week 8,  Term 4,  
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Calendar 

December 

Friday 7th  
KA’s Assembly 
Tuesday 11th 
Presentation Assembly 
(NO CANTEEN) 
12th to 14th 
Year 6 Camp 
Tuesday 18th 
Semester 2 Reports go 
Home 
Wednesday 19th 
Last Day of School 
 
Merry Christmas! 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
 
January 
 
Tuesday 29th 
School Development Day 
Wednesday 30th 
Years 1 to 6 Start School 
Jan 30 to  Feb 1 
Kindergarten Best Start  
 
 
February 
 
February 4 
Kindergarten Start School 

GLEBE  MATTERS  

Passion Projects, by Stage 3 

This term, our Stage 3 students focused on selecting and developing their skills within a passion of their 
choice. They have presented their results throughout the week.  

Kip presented a sensational passion project on video editing. Kip filmed himself playing a range of video 
games and made highly engaging compilations of his gameplay. Well done Kip! (left) 

Charlotte set herself the challenge of learning a range of French words and phrases with the hope of 
holding a conversation in French. She practised consistently and checked her pronunciation with Mr 
Barthes. She memorised several phrases and impressed her classmates and teachers with her progress. 
Great work, Charlotte!  (right) 

Maddox decided to learn how to cut stencils and use them to create colourful images with spray 
painting techniques. He applied this skill to create a new motorcycle brand called “Spitfire”. Great   
result, Maddox! 
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Our annual Presentation Assembly is next Tuesday.  

There will be no lunch orders on that day.  

Code Club and French Class will still be on in the afternoon. 
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School Rules 

Be Safe 

Care for Others 

Respect Property 

Learn Together 

 

Principal’s Message 

This is the second last edition of Glebe Matters for 2018. Time flies when you’re     
having fun learning. 

Our annual Presentation Assembly is on next Tuesday, and it promises to be another 
wonderful Glebe PS event. I hope to see many of you there. 

Also next week, our Year 6 students and teachers are off to camp to celebrate there 
time at Glebe Public School. I can’t wait to join them on Thursday for some camp fun. 

Each year, schools throughout NSW ask their communities for feedback through the 
form of a survey. We want to know what you think, feel and envisage for your school. 
Please take 5 minutes to complete a short Survey Monkey. The more responses we 
get, the better equipped we are to make good decisions about the education of your 
children. Please click on the link below to participate. Thank you in advance! 

School Satisfaction Survey for Parents and Carers - 2018 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Melinda Sikora 

melinda.sikora@det.nsw.edu.au 

Peer Support 
Week 9 – A Better Friend 
 
In this week’s final session of the Peer Support module Keeping Friends the children will be 
participating in a board game, reinforcing all of the concepts and skills that have been learned 
over the past 7 weeks. 
 
They will be reminded of the qualities of a good friend and the skills needed to maintain 
friendships and make new friends. Each Peer Support group will have the opportunity to   
celebrate what they have learned and the new friendships and connections they have made. 

Thank You Morning Tea 

On Wednesday the staff put on morning tea to thank all our helpers for their 
support of the school. It takes a village to raise a child, thank you. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DG75VSM
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Our Shared 

Vision 

To nurture confident, 

capable, resilient 

students who are 

inquisitive about the 

world and learn with 

meaning and purpose. 

P&C News 
 

Dates for the diary: 
 
This week's column is best summarised as a list of days and times - such is the nature 
of this time of year! You may be interested in the following. 
 
Tuesday, 11 Dec. - School Presentation Assembly - 12.30pm 
At the Seymour Centre, corner of City Rd. and Cleveland St. 
 
Thursday, 13 Dec. - End of Year Drinks & Nibbles - 6.30pm 
Importantly, set aside this evening to join your fellow parents, carers and school 
community at the Forest Lodge Hotel (affectionately known as 'The Flodge', for those 
who are new to the area) for a few refreshing ales/lemonades and some light-
hearted reflection on the year that's been.  
All welcome. The Flodge is a child-friendly venue, makes wonderful pizzas and has 
been a great supporter of our school for many years. To assist with table reservation 
please RSVP here: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/glebe-public-pc-end-of-year-drinks
-tickets-53239605092 
 
Saturday, 15 Dec. - Christmas Cake Stall 
This will be our final fundraiser for the year. The Christmas Cake Stall is always a hit, 
but we need more hands on deck to run it. If you'd like to help out, please let us 
know! committee@glebeschool.org.au  
 
Cheers all 
Rachel - VP 

Reduce - Reuse - Recycle 

3M are learning about recycling and composting. Let’s all do our best to look 
after our environment. Keep up the great work 3M! 
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Centipede Family Pantry 
Thank you to all the families who donate to the Glebe Family Pantry.  The much  
needed items this week are in bold. 
 

Maths Puzzle 

 

 

 
Food 

  
pasta 

pasta sauce 

rice 
stir fry sauce 

noodles 

wraps 

bread 

rice cakes 
rice crackers 

cruskits 

pizza sauce 

peanut butter 
honey 

tea 

coffee 

milo 

cornflakes 

jam 

baked beans 

spaghetti 

tinned tomato 

tinned soup 

little cans of tuna 
sultana packets 

long life milk 
Christmas foods 

  

 
Personal 

  
lice treatment 

roll on deodorant 
spray deodorant 
adult toothbrush 

adult toothpaste 

kids toothpaste 

kids toothbrush under 5 

kids toothbrush over 5 

tampons 

pads 
band aids 
ear buds 

face wipes 

shampoo 

conditioner 
soap 

sunscreen 

 
 

 Household 

  
Household 

washing powder 
dishwashing liquid 

dishcloths 

toilet paper 
tissues 

 

  Important Information 

 
Each week a call out for 

items that the Pantry 
needs will be listed in 

Glebe    Matters and an   
invitation for people to 

donate. 
People can drop off 
items to Centipede    
between 7am-6pm, 

Monday-Friday's  during 
term. 

The pantry will be open 
for access during       

Centipede opening 
hours. 

It's located near the sign 
in table in Centipede. 

People can either help 
themselves to items in 
the pantry or contact 
one of the Centipede 

staff who can put       
together a bag of items 

for you. 
 

THANK YOU! 
  

Rehearing for Presentation Assembly 
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